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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #14-0736   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 

 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: July 1, 2014 
 
TITLE: Motion to approve second extension to agreements for professional traffic 

and transportation engineering consultant services – Contract 616-10631- 
 Consultants Competitive Negotiations Act (CCNA) - $233,858. 
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve one-year renewals of the 
agreements for professional traffic and transportation engineering consultant services in 
substantially the forms attached with 1) Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. 2) Kittelson & 
Associates, Inc. 3) Miller, Legg & Associates, Inc. and 4) T.Y. Lin International; and 
authorize the execution of the extensions. It is also recommended that the City 
Commission approve the amount of $233,858 for these renewals to be divided evenly 
($58,464.50) among the four consultants. 
 
Background 
The initial two-year agreements with Kimley-Horn and Associates, Inc. and Kittelson & 
Associates, Inc. were approved by the Commission on July 6, 2011, CAR 11-0970. The 
initial two-year agreements with Miller, Legg & Associates, Inc. and T.Y. Lin 
International were approved by the Commission on August 23, 2011, CAR 11-1130, 
CAR 11-1131. The first amendment to the four agreements was approved by the 
Commission on August 21, 2012, CAM 12-1213; this amendment revised contract 
language. The first extension to these agreements was approved by the Commission on 
May 7, 2013, CAM 13-0428.  
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Resource Impact 
There is an estimated resource impact to the City in the amount of $233,858. Funding 
for these services will be from individual projects when services are contracted through 
individual task orders subject to the availability of funds. Future task orders will be 
issued contingent upon adopted Community Investment Plan projects and operating 
budgets. 
 

Funds available as of June 6, 2014 

ACCOUNT NUMBER 
INDEX NAME 

(Program) 

OBJECT CODE/  
SUB-OBJECT 

NAME 

AMENDED 
BUDGET 
(Object 
Code) 

AVAILABLE 
BALANCE 

(Object 
Code) 

PURCHASE 
AMOUNT 

001-TAM040101-
3199 

TRANSPORTATION 
PLANNING 

SERVICES & 
MATERIALS/    

OTHER 
PROFESSIONAL 

SERVICES $176,850 $91,377 $48,958 

001-TAM040102-
3199 

TRANSPORTATION 
TRAFFIC 

SERVICES& 
MATERIALS/    

OTHER 
PROFESSIONAL 

SERVICES $528,355  $394,921 $184,900 

   

PURCHASE TOTAL → $233,858 

 
 

Strategic Connections: 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included within 
the Infrastructure Cylinder of Excellence, specially: 

 Goal 1: Be a pedestrian friendly, multi-modal city.     

 Objective 3:  Improve pedestrian, bicyclist, and vehicular safety.  
 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are Ready. 
 
Attachment:  
Exhibit 1 - Second Extensions to Agreement Documents  
 

 
Prepared by: James Hemphill, Sr. Procurement Specialist 
 Elizabeth Cohen, Administrative Assistant I 
 
Department Director:    Hardeep Anand, P.E., Public Works 


